Our Trustees are responsible for the overall leadership and management of First Steps (Bath). They delegate authority to the Chief Executive and Senior Managers for the day to day running and organisation of services. Our Annual General Meeting (AGM) in is in the Autumn and includes the election of our Board of Trustees.

## **Our Trustees**



Ken Littlewood Chair Retired Business Executive



Meg North
Bath Opportunity Pre-School
Link Trustee
SEN Lead
Frundrasiing
Retired Local Government
Officer.



Tom Williams
Treasurer
Head of Financial
Management
Royal United Hospital, Bath



Val Wheeler Twerton Link Trustee and Parent Partnership Retired Health Visitor



Marina Sloan
Safeguarding Trustee
Specialist Speech & Language
Therapist - NHS Trust



Isobel Michael Fundraising Trustee Director - NSP Philanthropy



Simon Andrews Trustee Moorlands Link Trustee Civil Servant MoD



Elisabeth Barratt Hacking Trustee Senior Lecturer and Deputy Head, Department of Education University of Bath



Jayanna Witt Parent Link Trustee First Steps Parent



Janet Rose Vice Chair Future Excellence' Project Group Principal - Norland College